
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  APCD Community Advisory Council 

 

FROM: Ron Tan (961-8812) 

 

SUBJECT: Draft Chapters 1, 2 and 3, 2013 Clean Air Plan 

 

DATE: February 27, 2013 

 

 

 

As you are aware, the APCD is preparing the 2013 Clean Air Plan (2013 Plan) as required by the 

California Clean Air Act.  The 2013 Plan, which only addresses how Santa Barbara will attain the 

state ozone standard, consists of two major items: a Triennial Progress Report and a Triennial Plan 

Revision.  The Triennial Progress Report must assess the overall effectiveness of an air quality 

program and the extent of air quality improvement resulting from the Plan.  The Triennial Plan 

Revision incorporates updated emissions data into the Plan.  

 

Our current schedule calls for the 2013 Plan to be brought to the APCD Board of Directors in June 

2013 for their approval.   Attached please find Chapters 1 (Introduction), 2 (Local Air Quality) and 

3 (Emissions Inventory) that we will be discussing at the March 13, 2013 CAC meeting.   

 

 


